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-----Original Message-----
From: Amy Ruddick [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2017 12:13 PM
To: Johnson, Thomas <Thomas.Johnson@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear PUCO Commissioner Thomas W. Johnson,

As a resident of Deer Park and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

It is inconceivable to me that this pipeline would be routed through such a populated area.  This is a tragedy in the making.  Please check out what happened today in Texas: https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?
url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.newschannel10.com%2Fstory%2F34273558%2Fdeveloping-natural-gas-pipeline-explosion-outside-of-
spearman&data=01%7C01%7CThomas.Johnson%40puco.ohio.gov%7C59d03ba9bb4a414af1f508d4408e78d2%7C50f8fcc494d84f0784eb36ed57c7c8a2%7C0&sdata=3J5JPZUreoav6FJzu9todP3TH%2FeW%2FoF%2B%2FkKsV3SID7Q%3D&reserved=0

Please imagine what would happen if this occurred if the pipeline is run through, for example, one of the original proposed routes near Jewish Hospital in Kenwood.  Whoever is proposing to run this through these neighborhoods cannot even have any
caring at all for the people who live and work there.  Words fail me.  This is just wrong.

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 720psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1/3 mile.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,
Amy Ruddick
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